

School Nutrition Office – 903 Fillmore Drive, Tupelo, MS 38801 662-840-1857 or 662-840-1840 Fax: 662-840-1842

April 7, 2009

To: Dr. Noflin

Fr: Lynne Rogers

Re: Summer Food Service Programs for 2009

I am requesting to operate the summer food service program at the following sites for June and July 2009:

Fillmore Center – Snack Program for Special Education Program
King Early Childhood Center – Breakfast and Lunch
Tupelo Middle School – Breakfast and Lunch
Christ the King Lutheran Church – satellite meal service from TMS
for breakfast and lunch

I am also requesting to operate additional sites as needed for the operation of the TPSD extended school year programs; this may consist of breakfast, lunch and/or snacks.

With your support, please place these items on the agenda of the Board for the meeting on April 14, 2009.

Thank you.